
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Telit Communications S.p.A. has applied for, and has been granted Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) registration number RI7UE910NA for its 
radio module which carries the Telit Communications S.p.A. model number 
UE910-NAR. 
 
This letter will grant permission on a one-time basis to Visonic Ltd., a company in 
Israel, to apply for a “Class II Permissive Change”  for the above mentioned 
radio module, with FCC. 
 
Telit Communications S.p.A. understands that Visonic must make this change 
in order to comply with Federal Communication Commission (FCC) regulations 
that apply to the Visonic product called PowerMaster-360 (PM-360), FCC 
identifier WP3PM360433 and Telit authorize FCC to use information on file to 
grant such Class II Permissive Change for this device. 
 
Telit Communications S.p.A. is supplying the UE910-NAR  to Visonic, 
unmodified and equivalent to the originally certified unit. 
 
The device is being supplied to the applicant unmodified and equivalent to the 
original approved unit. 
 
The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment bearing the changed identification. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
____________________________________ 
Brian Tucker 
Global Vice President of Quality 
Telit Communications S.p.A 

July 25. 2016 
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